P Wy,

2024-2025 Update

We are excited to announce that we have
successfully secured our new school space!
We will be relocating to the
Artthur R. Edington Education & Career Center
located at
133 Livingston St. Asheville, NC 28801

Thank you for your continued support as we embark on
this exciting phase of growth and development for
Asheville PEAK Academy!

Please visit our website for more updates: www.ashevillepeakacademy.org

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, we
can be reached via emalill
(info@ashevillepeakacademy.org).



